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and American intentions.
Twentieth Century Mongolia (Bat-Erdene Batbayar) Baabar
2021-10-25 This is the first history of Mongolia
available in English which benefits from access to
historic data that only became available following the
collapse of the socialist regime in 1990. Accordingly,
it highlights the role of international politics,
especially the former Soviet Union, Russia, China and
Japan, in the shaping of modern Mongolia’s history.
Van Gogh - 2010 2009-08
The Modern Uzbeks Edward Allworth 1990 In this study of
the modern Uzbeks, Professor Edward A. Allworth provides
a comprehensive and authoritative survey of an important
group of Muslim people who live within the boundaries of
the Soviet Union. After the Russians and the Ukranians,
the Uzbeks are the largest ethnic group in the Soviet
Union and the strongest of a number of Muslim
communities that populate the vast region of Central
Asia.
The Roosevelt-Litvinov Agreements Donald G. Bishop
1965-03
Hitler's Shadow Empire Pierpaolo Barbieri 2015 The Nazis
provided Franco’s Nationalists with planes, armaments,
and tanks in their civil war against the Communists but
behind this largesse was a Faustian bargain. Pierpaolo
Barbieri makes a convincing case that the Nazis hoped to
establish an economic empire in Europe, and in Spain
they tested the tactics intended for future subject
territories.
Soviet Union :. 1989
One Who Survived Alexander Barmine 2017-07-11 An
astounding personal document and unique
autobiography—the life story of a Russian now living in
America who was once soldier, industrialist, and
diplomat under the Red Star.
OGPU, the Russian Secret Terror Georgii Agabekov 1931
Soviet Foreign Trade Alexander Baykov 1946
Wagner and Russia Rosamund Bartlett 1995-02-02 This book
explores the influence of the composer Richard Wagner on
Russian writers, musicians and artists.
The Political Economy of Stalinism Paul R. Gregory 2004
This book uses the formerly secret Soviet state and
Communist Party archives to describe the creation and
operations of the Soviet administrative command system.
It concludes that the system failed not because of the
'jockey'(i.e. Stalin and later leaders) but because of
the 'horse' (the economic system). Although Stalin was
the system's prime architect, the system was managed by
thousands of 'Stalins' in a nested dictatorship. The
core values of the Bolshevik Party dictated the choice
of the administrative command system, and the system
dictated the political victory of a Stalin-like figure.
This study pinpoints the reasons for the failure of the
system - poor planning, unreliable supplies, the
preferential treatment of indigenous enterprises, the
lack of knowledge of planners, etc. - but also focuses
on the basic principal-agent conflict between planners
and producers, which created a sixty-year reform

Artists in Uniform Max Eastman 2021-12-01 First
published in 1934, Artists in Uniform confronts what the
author describes as ‘two of the worst features of the
Soviet experiment’ following Lenin’s death – bigotry and
bureaucratism – and shows how they have functioned in
the sphere of arts and letters. It is divided into three
parts: The Artist’s International; A Literary
Inquisition; and Art and the Marxian Philosophy.
Knowing One's Enemies Ernest R. May 2014-07-14 In essays
that illuminate not only the recent past but
shortcomings in today's intelligence assessments,
sixteen experts show how prospective antagonists
appraised each other prior to the World Wars. This
cautionary tale, warns that intelligence agencies can do
certain things very well--but other things poorly, if at
all. Originally published in 1985. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to
again make available previously out-of-print books from
the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of
these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the
Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to
the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of
books published by Princeton University Press since its
founding in 1905.
From Mahan to Pearl Harbor Sadao Asada 2013-04-22 major
work by one of Japan's leading naval historians, this
book traces Alfred Thayer Mahan's influence on Japan's
rise as a sea power after the publication of his classic
study, The Influence of Sea Power Upon History. Hailed
by the British Admiralty, Theodore Roosevelt, and Kaiser
Wilhelm II, the international bestseller also was
endorsed by the Japanese Naval Ministry, who took it as
a clarion call to enhance their own sea power. That
power, of course, was eventually used against the United
States. Sadao Asada opens his book with a discussion of
Mahan's sea power doctrine and demonstrates how Mahan's
ideas led the Imperial Japanese Navy to view itself as a
hypothetical enemy of the Americans. Drawing on
previously unused Japanese records from the three naval
conferences of the 1920s--the Washington Conference of
1921-22, the Geneva Conference of 1927, and the London
Conference of 1930--the author examines the strategic
dilemma facing the Japanese navy during the 1920s and
1930s against the background of advancing weapon
technology and increasing doubt about the relevance of
battleships. He also analyzes the decisions that led to
war with the United States--namely, the 1936 withdrawal
from naval treaties, the conclusion of the Tripartite
Pact in September 1940, and the armed advance into south
Indochina in July 1941--in the context of bureaucratic
struggles between the army and navy to gain supremacy.
He concludes that the "ghost" of Mahan hung over the
Japanese naval leaders as they prepared for war against
the United State and made decisions based on
miscalculations about American and Japanese strengths
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stalemate.
The AIGA Guide to Careers in Graphic and Communication
Design Juliette Cezzar 2017-10-05 What graphic design
is, what designers need to know, and who becomes a
designer have all evolved as the computer went from
being a tool to also becoming our primary medium for
communication. How jobs are advertised and how
prospective candidates communicate with prospective
employers have changed as well, as has the culture and
context for many workplaces, requiring new approaches
for how to find your first (and last) position. Through
clear prose, a broad survey of contexts where designers
find themselves in the present day, and interviews with
designers, The AIGA Guide to Careers in Graphic and
Communication Design is an invaluable resource for
finding your place in this quickly changing and growing
field. The book includes interviews with over 40
designers at all levels working in-house and out-ofhouse in studios, consultancies, or alone, including:
Nicholas Blechman, The New Yorker; Rob Giampietro,
Google; Njoki Gitahi, IDEO; Hilary Greenbaum, Whitney
Museum; Holly Gressley, Vox Media; Cemre Güngör,
Facebook; Natasha Jen, Pentagram; Renda Morton, The New
York Times; and Alisa Wolfson, Leo Burnett Worldwide.
I Was Hitler's Pilot Hans Baur 2013-04-19 A chilling
memoir by the man who flew the Führer. A decorated First
World War pilot, Hans Baur was one of the leading
commercial aviators of the 1920s before being pitched
into the thick of it as personal pilot to a certain
“Herr Hitler.” Hitler, who loathed flying, felt safe
with Baur and would allow no one else to pilot him. As a
result, an intimate relationship developed between the
two men and it is this which gives these memoirs special
significance. Hitler relaxed in Baur’s company and
talked freely of his plans and of his real opinions
about his friends and allies. Baur was also present
during some of the most salient moments of the Third
Reich; the Röhm Putsch, the advent of Eva Braun,
Ribbentrop’s journey to Moscow, the Bürgerbräukeller
attempt on Hitler’s life; and, when war came, he flew
Hitler from front to front. He remained in Hitler’s
service right up to the final days in the Führerbunker.
In a powerful account of Hitler’s last hours, Baur
describes his final discussions with Hitler before his
suicide; and his last meeting with Magda Goebbels in the
tortuous moments before she killed her children.
Remarkably, throughout it all, Baur’s loyalty to the
Führer never wavered. His memoirs capture these events
in all their fascinating and disturbing detail.
Syntax: Transformations (2) Robert Freidin 2006 Covers
the key concepts and analytic tools of generative
syntax, starting from Chomsky's "Morphophonemics of
Modern Hebrew" (1951).
Corpus of Soqotri Oral Literature Vitaly Naumkin
2018-12-20 The second volume of Corpus of Soqotri Oral
Literature comprises 30 newly published texts in the
Modern South Arabian language Soqotri (island of
Soqotra, Gulf of Aden, Yemen). The richly annotated
texts are translated into English and Arabic; a SoqotriEnglish-Glossary completes the installment.
The Soviet Bureaucratic Elite John Alexander Armstrong
1959
I Photograph Russia James E. Abbe 2010-11 Many of the
earliest books, particularly those dating back to the
1900s and before, are now extremely scarce and
increasingly expensive. We are republishing many of
these classic works in affordable, high quality, modern
editions, using the original text and artwork.
Russian Agriculture During the War Alexis N. Antsiferov
1968
Creative Heritage Jörg Schröder 2018-05 "Creative
Heritage is a manifesto during the European Year of
Cultural Heritage 2018. It represents a call to forge
connections once again between cultural heritage as
things and spaces on the one hand and ideas and people
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on the other. Creative Heritage demands that cultural
heritage be protected, used creatively and viewed as the
basis and impulse to create something new. Creative
Heritage shows how cultural heritage can provide an
impetus to integrate the society of today and design the
cities of tomorrow. 'We are campaigning to integrate
cultural heritage into creative development' writes
Filipe Barata, UNESCO Chairman and one of the 42 authors
of the book, as well as sponsor of the initiative
Creative Heritage. Creative urban planners, architects
and artists, as well as creative experts for society,
the economy and ecology, have drawn up the Hannover
Creative Heritage Agenda with the support of the
Volkswagen Foundation. It is the starting point for an
international platform for experimental, pioneering
projects and new concepts in which 22 universities in
Europe and Latin America are already involved. The book
Creative Heritage represents voices of the initiative
that brings together cultural heritage, urbanism and
creativity"--Back cover.
National Security Strategy of the United States United
States. President (1989-1993 : Bush) 1990
Only One Year Svetlana Alliluyeva 2017-01-24 “Among the
great Russian autobiographical works: Herzen, Kropotkin,
Tolstoy’s Confession.” —Edmund Wilson, The New Yorker
After the success of her New York Times bestselling
childhood memoir Twenty Letters to a Friend, Josef
Stalin’s daughter Svetlana Alliluyeva—subject of
Rosemary Sullivan’s critically acclaimed biography
Stalin’s Daughter—penned this riveting account of her
year-long journey to defect from the USSR and start a
new life in America. The story of Only One Year begins
on December 19, 1966, as Svetlana Alliluyeva leaves
Russia for India, on a one-month visa, in the custody of
an employee of the Soviet Ministry of Foreign Affairs.
It ends on December 19, 1967, in Princeton, New Jersey,
as she and two American friends join in a toast to her
new life of freedom. That year of pain, discovery,
turmoil, and new hope reaches its climax with her
decision to break completely from the world of
Communism, to turn her back on her country, her
children, and the legacy of her notorious father—Joseph
Stalin. Why did she make such a drastic choice? This
book, a detailed account of reality in the USSR, is her
explanation. Frank, fascinating, and thoroughly
engrossing, Only One Year reveals life behind the Iron
Curtain, the risks and subterfuge of defection, and one
extraordinary woman’s fight for her future.
Ancient Tyranny Sian Lewis 2006-02-22 Tyrants and
tyranny are more than the antithesis of democracy and
the mark of political failure: they are a dynamic
response to social and political pressures.This book
examines the autocratic rulers and dynasties of
classical Greece and Rome and the changing concepts of
tyranny in political thought and culture. It brings
together historians, political theorists and
philosophers, all offering new perspectives on the
autocratic governments of the ancient world.The volume
is divided into four parts. Part I looks at the ways in
which the term 'tyranny' was used and understood, and
the kinds of individual who were called tyrants. Part II
focuses on the genesis of tyranny and the social and
political circumstances in which tyrants arose. The
chapters in Part III examine the presentation of tyrants
by themselves and in literature and history. Part IV
discusses the achievements of episodic tyranny within
the non-autocratic regimes of Sparta and Rome and of
autocratic regimes in Persia and the western
Mediterranean world.Written by a wide range of leading
experts in their field, Ancient Tyranny offers a new and
comparative study of tyranny within Greek, Roman and
Persian society.
Grandeur And Misery Anthony Adamthwaite 2014-03-04 A
central question in European history is how did a great
power pre-eminent in 1918 lie defeated by the same enemy
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less than 20 years later. Until recently the explanation
has been sought in fundamental weaknesses that could
only leave the French of 1940 hamstrung and demoralized.
Recent studies have challenged that view and now, for
the first time, the revisionist approach is displayed in
a single volume, both summarizing the research of others
and drawing on the author's own work in the archives.
The book is about as far from 'dry as dust' diplomatic
history as it's possible to get. Its very readable and
the author manages to show with the telling anecdote
that even a serious subject has its comic side: that,
for instance, the French High Command kept forces
stationed in the Alps for seven years because no one in
the foreign service had thought to pass on news about a
secret treaty between Italy and France in 1902; or that
after a particularly stressful meeting Andrew Bonar Law,
the British prime minister, mouth to Poincaré, the
French president, through the closed carriage window of
his train 'and you go to hell', all the while smiling
and exuding affability. Such episodes are not the
substance of the book, but they oil its progress.
Orient 1958 (Rochester, NY) Senior Class of East High
School 2021-09-10 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has
been proofread and republished using a format that
seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant.
The Diary of Georgi Dimitrov, 1933-1949 Georgi Dimitrov
2008-10-01 Georgi Dimitrov (1882–1949) was a highranking Bulgarian and Soviet official, one of the most
prominent leaders of the international Communist
movement and a trusted member of Stalin’s inner circle.
Accused by the Nazis of setting the Reichstag fire in
1933, he successfully defended himself at the Leipzig
Trial and thereby became an international symbol of
resistance to Nazism. Stalin appointed him head of the
Communist International (Comintern) in 1935, and he held
this position until the Comintern’s dissolution in 1943.
After the end of the Second World War, Dimitrov returned
to Bulgaria and became its first Communist premier.
During the years between 1933 and his death in 1949,
Dimitrov kept a diary that described his tumultuous
career and revealed much about the inner working of the
international Communist organizations, the opinions and
actions of the Soviet leadership, and the Soviet Union’s
role in shaping the postwar Eastern Europe. This
important document, edited and introduced by renowned
historian Ivo Banac, is now available for the first time
in English. It is an essential source for information
about international Communism, Stalin and Soviet policy,
and the origins of the Cold War.
Raboty Cesarski Uniwersytet Warszawski. Zootomicheskaia
laboratoriia 1894
The Hungry Steppe Sarah Cameron 2018-11-15 The Hungry
Steppe examines one of the most heinous crimes of the
Stalinist regime, the Kazakh famine of 1930–33. More
than 1.5 million people perished in this famine, a
quarter of Kazakhstan's population, and the crisis
transformed a territory the size of continental Europe.
Yet the story of this famine has remained mostly hidden
from view. Drawing upon state and Communist party
documents, as well as oral history and memoir accounts
in Russian and in Kazakh, Sarah Cameron reveals this
kursy-kursy-kitaiskogo-jazyka-s-anastasiei-slavich

brutal story and its devastating consequences for Kazakh
society. Through the most violent of means the Kazakh
famine created Soviet Kazakhstan, a stable territory
with clearly delineated boundaries that was an integral
part of the Soviet economic system; and it forged a new
Kazakh national identity. But this state-driven
modernization project was uneven. Ultimately, Cameron
finds, neither Kazakhstan nor Kazakhs themselves were
integrated into the Soviet system in precisely the ways
that Moscow had originally hoped. The experience of the
famine scarred the republic for the remainder of the
Soviet era and shaped its transformation into an
independent nation in 1991. Cameron uses her history of
the Kazakh famine to overturn several assumptions about
violence, modernization, and nation-making under Stalin,
highlighting, in particular, the creation of a new
Kazakh national identity, and how environmental factors
shaped Soviet development. Ultimately, The Hungry Steppe
depicts the Soviet regime and its disastrous policies in
a new and unusual light.
At Stalin's Side Valentin Mikhaĭlovich Berezhkov 1994
The interpreter for both Stalin and Soviet Foreign
Minister Molotov offers the Soviet perspective of the
events of World War II
Farm to Factory Robert C. Allen 2021-07-13 To say that
history's greatest economic experiment--Soviet
communism--was also its greatest economic failure is to
say what many consider obvious. Here, in a startling
reinterpretation, Robert Allen argues that the USSR was
one of the most successful developing economies of the
twentieth century. He reaches this provocative
conclusion by recalculating national consumption and
using economic, demographic, and computer simulation
models to address the "what if" questions central to
Soviet history. Moreover, by comparing Soviet
performance not only with advanced but with less
developed countries, he provides a meaningful context
for its evaluation. Although the Russian economy began
to develop in the late nineteenth century based on wheat
exports, modern economic growth proved elusive. But
growth was rapid from 1928 to the 1970s--due to
successful Five Year Plans. Notwithstanding the horrors
of Stalinism, the building of heavy industry accelerated
growth during the 1930s and raised living standards,
especially for the many peasants who moved to cities. A
sudden drop in fertility due to the education of women
and their employment outside the home also facilitated
growth. While highlighting the previously
underemphasized achievements of Soviet planning, Farm to
Factory also shows, through methodical analysis set in
fluid prose, that Stalin's worst excesses--such as the
bloody collectivization of agriculture--did little to
spur growth. Economic development stagnated after 1970,
as vital resources were diverted to the military and as
a Soviet leadership lacking in original thought pursued
wasteful investments.
Documents on German foreign policy 1956
Russia's Last Capitalists Alan M. Ball 1990-09-18 In
1921 Lenin surprised foreign observers and many in his
own Party, by calling for the legalization of private
trade and manufacturing. Within a matter of months, this
New Economic Policy (NEP) spawned many thousands of
private entrepreneurs, dubbed Nepmen. After delineating
this political background, Alan Ball turns his attention
to the Nepmen themselves, examining where they came
from, how they fared in competition with the socialist
sector of the economy, their importance in the Soviet
economy, and the consequences of their "liquidation" at
the end of the 1920s. Alan Ball's history of this
experiment with capitalism is strikingly relevant to
current efforts toward economic reform in the USSR.
The Deformed Transformed George Gordon Byron Baron Byron
1824
Soviet Foreign Policy in a Changing World Robbin
Frederick Laird 1986 This anthology provides readers
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with a broad overview of the sources, substance, and
significance of Soviet foreign policy in the
contemporary period. It covers both the legacies of the
tsarist and Stalinist eras and the motivations and
priorities of present-day Soviet leaders. Included are
sizable sections on the policy-making process and
military power, as well as Soviet relations with the
U.S., Western and Eastern Europe, the Far East, and the
Third World. Divergent viewpoints are expressed
throughout; future prospects and directions for Soviet
foreign policy are also discussed. The emphasis of this
collection is practical and policy-oriented. The
contributors are distinguished present and recent
officials of the U.S. government, scholars, and fulltime researchers in government advisory agencies. All
are from the U.S., Canada, and Europe. Their essays are
insightful and empirically grounded, some revised and
tipdated specifically for this collection, while three
(Goodson and Schultz, Herspring, and Leighton) are
published here for the first time. The collection
provides a comprehensive view of contemporary Soviet
behavior in international affairs while reflecting the
concerns of Americans both inside and outside of
government who help formulate and implement U.S. policy
toward the Soviet Union. As with its companion volumes-"The Sovief Polity in the Modern Era "(Aldine, 1984) and
"The Conduct of Soviet Foreign Policy "(Aldine, 1980)-"Soviet Foreign Policy in a Changing World "will become
an important text in Soviet studies, and will be of
interest to government officials and the general reader
with an interest in Soviet studies as well.
Aleksandra Kollontai Beatrice Farnsworth 1980
At Hitler's Side Nicolaus von Below 2010-11-30 “An
intimate glimpse into the decision-making process of the
Nazi military leadership” from a Luftwaffe aide at
Hitler’s side until the last days in Berlin (Library
Journal). Nicolaus von Below was a 29-year-old pilot
when Goering selected him for the position of Hitler’s
Luftwaffe adjutant. He was with Hitler at every stage as
the Second World War unfolded. His observations tell of
Hitler’s responses to momentous events as well as
military decisions and policy-making at headquarters.
Published for the first time in English, this is a
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superb historical source describing life in Hitler’s
inner circle, relied upon by Gitta Sereny in her
biography of Albert Speer. The book provides fascinating
insight into how Hitler planned the invasions of Poland
and Russia; what he thought of Britain and America; why
he placed his faith in the V-1 and V-2 projects; how
others dealt with him; and much more. Von Below was
present at the assassination attempt in July 1944, and
records the effect on Hitler and his followers. He was
also the last of Hitler’s close military entourage to
emerge from the bunker alive, eventually imprisoned as a
material witness at Nuremberg. “Sure to become an
important memoir for those studying the Nazi war
machine.”—Publishers Weekly “Indispensable.”—Ian
Kershaw, author of Hitler: A Biography
The Comintern Jeremy Agnew 1996-10-25 This accessible
text provides a comprehensive narrative and
interpretative account of the entire history of the
Communist International, 1919-1943. By incorporating the
most recent Western and Soviet research the authors
explain the legendary complexities of Comintern history
and chart its degeneration from a revolutionary
internationalist organisation into an obedient
instrument of Soviet foreign policy. Key themes include:
continuities and discontinuities between the Leninist
and Stalinist phases, Bolshevisation versus national
traditions, and the role of leading individuals in the
Comintern apparatus. A selection of documents will
elucidate these central themes.
The Queue Vladimir Sorokin 1988 "Vladimir Sorokin’s
first published novel, The Queue, is a sly comedy about
the late Soviet “years of stagnation.” Thousands of
citizens are in line for . . . nobody knows quite what,
but the rumors are flying. Leather or suede? Jackets,
jeans? Turkish, Swedish, maybe even American? It doesn’t
matter–if anything is on sale, you better line up to buy
it. Sorokin’s tour de force of ventriloquism and formal
daring tells the whole story in snatches of unattributed
dialogue, adding up to nothing less than the real voice
of the people, overheard on the street as they joke and
curse, fall in and out of love, slurp down ice cream or
vodka, fill out crossword puzzles, even go to sleep and
line up again in the morning as the queue drags on."-Amazon.com.
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